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           Monday 13th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Parent Forum Meeting 

Zone Board and Behaviour Policy 

Join us on Tuesday 28th March 

From 6.00 – 6.45 p.m 

Wine/Tea/coffee available! 

 

Mrs Smith and Mrs Lockwood (Governors) are continuing our parent forum meetings to 

involve and engage parents and carers within our school. The forum provides the 

opportunity to ask questions, provide suggestions, feedback and gain information about 

future plans and developments for the school. For this meeting our focus is to be the 

Zone Board as part of our school behaviour policy. Mr Russell will be joining us for the 

meeting. 

 

We hope you can join us, as it’s important to be able to hear all parent and carer views.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr A Russell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 

 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
 E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

                        

 

mailto:admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 

           Growing Learners for Life 

 

 

 

FAQ 
 

What is a parent forum? 

The Parent Forum is a partnership between parents and the school. It is a valuable way to 

share ideas, views, concerns and make suggestions for improvement.  

The parent forum does not have any statutory responsibilities, duties or powers in the 

school. 
 

The aims of our parent forum 

· work together to improve the education provided for our children 

· share information, knowledge and skills 

· meet in a mutually supportive environment 

· further improve communications between parents/carers and staff/governors 

Who can be part of a parent forum? 

Any parent/carer of children currently at North Duffield Primary School is welcome to 

join any parent forum meeting.  The forum will be chaired by Governors Jo-Anne Smith and 

Sophie Lockwood.  At times other members of the school community will also attend the 

meetings depending on the agenda items and what the school feels they would like to share 

with the parents, such as new initiatives. 
 

Why should I get involved? 

It gives you, the parent, an opportunity to get together on a regular basis with other 

parents to have your say on what the school is doing well, and suggest ideas of how things 

could be improved. 
 

How often will the parent forum meet? 

Every term for about an hour. Each term the Parent Forum meeting will be held at different 

times to try to enable as many different parents to attend who wish to. 
 

What will be discussed at the meetings? 

Anything related to improving the school and further developing the partnership between 

the school and parents.  The meetings will be informal and are on opportunity for an open 

discussion.  Minutes of the meetings will be taken and these will be accessible on the 

school's website. 
 

It is not the forum to discuss concerns or complaints involving individual children, families 

or members of staff. 

 

 
 


